
 

Improvements to our Secret Garden 
 

Recently Ricky and Scott from Dashing Gardens came in and gave up their valuable time to clear a few 
areas of the Secret Garden. These new and improved spaces will help new plant growth, give us more 
space to do a variety of activities and make it a safer place to learn. They were both very easy to work 
with, appreciating what changes we wanted to make and carrying out the work quickly and very tidily. 
After they had gone there was quite a lot of rubbish to clear, which Thayon from Year 5 and I did 
immediately to make it safer. There is still much to do, and Ricky and Scott have offered to come back 
again if we need their services. If you would like some help with your garden, why not contact them on 
07562730801, email them at Dashing.gardens@hotmail.co.UK or visit their Facebook Page - dashing 
gardens. 

 
If any other parents or grandparents would like to get involved in developing and managing this valuable 
outside learning area, please contact me at the school. 

 

 
 
Max Roe 
Forest School Leader 

 

 
 
 
 

Thayon Dempster 5RR clearing up some of the rubbish. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Two areas which have been cleared of brambles to make a new space for children to use. 
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